
 

 

 

24th April 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Free School Meals Provision 27th April and 2nd May 2023  

Further to our correspondence regarding the school closure on Wednesday 27th April and 2nd May 2023.  

I would like to make you aware that we are offering a food parcel pick up/delivery service for our Free 
School Meal Students.  Please click on the form below to find out specific details and order a meal for your 
child.   

https://forms.office.com/e/9dhatQQmUx 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
StarkieK@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs K Starkie 
Assistant Headteacher 
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